



December 7, 2005
Mr. John Zych Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street 

Suite 2700 

Toronto, Ontario 

M4P 1E4

Dear Mr. Zych,

RE:
RP-2005-0020/EB-2005-0529: Generic Proceeding Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. Responses to Interrogatories from Vulnerable Energy Consumer Coalition

In accordance with the Board’s Procedural Order 3 dated November 17, 2005, Hydro One Brampton submits its responses to interrogatories received from Vulnerable Energy Consumer Coalition.    

Ten hard copies of these responses are attached and as per the Board’s directions, an electronic copy will be e-mailed to both the Board and all registered participants.  Please direct all questions to the undersigned.

Yours truly,

Scott Miller

Regulatory Affairs Manager

Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc.

(905)-840-6300 ext. 324

cc:
Michael Janigan, VECC (by email)


All LDCs and Registered Intervenors (by email)
